Miscellaneous
DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Division of Historical Resources
The Bureau of Historic Preservation of the Florida Department of State announces the availability of forms for application for designation as a 2015 Florida Main Street Community. A maximum of four communities will receive Florida Main Street Designation in 2015. Complete applications must be delivered to the Florida Main Street Program, R.A. Gray Building, 4th Floor, 500 South Bronough Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0250, no later than 5:00 p.m. or postmarked and mailed or submitted (with evidence) to an express mail service on or before 12:00 midnight July 3, 2015. Applications are available by contacting Katherina Paliwoda, Florida Main Street Assistant, at the above address of by calling 1(800)847-7278.
